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From: "Ernie Cavallaro" <ecavallaro@gotca.com>
To: <Rbriggs@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: Tue, Oct 25, 2005  4:22 PM
Subject: Los Osos CSD & Sewer Project

Mr. Briggs:

 

Just a short email to let you know Mr. Briggs that my family and I are very
concerned about the direction that our new CSD board members have taken our
community. They feel that they have a political mandate by winning with a 15
vote margin and ceasing the construction of our long-awaited sewer project.

 

We're also concerned about our water quality, bay pollution and the future
of our financial security.  We have and always will support the project and
we are demanding from our CSD the the project be restarted immediately.
Even if the project is amended in design at another location, we are
demanding that they continue to lay the infrastructure of our street piping.
Such an arrangement seems quite fair and reasonable. 

We would request that you look at this alternative and hope you can convince
our CSD that such an action would be prudent.  

 

Ernie Cavallaro

Resident

1835 7th St.

Los Osos, CA  93402

805-748-3861


